
Conversion of GW Ordinary Shares into Nasdaq listed ADRs 

Suggested Broker contact details: 

14 February 2017 

 

Dear Shareholder 

I have been made aware that, since GW’s de-listing from AIM in December, a number of private 

shareholders who have since decided to convert their certificated Ordinary shares into ADSs have 

struggled to find UK based brokers who are familiar with the Ordinary share to ADS conversion 

process and who are willing to carry out this service at a reasonable cost. 

I have received positive feedback from a number of shareholders who have dealt with Hargreave 

Hale and, for your convenience, I am providing contact details below for Josh Sanford at Hargreave 

Hale in London.  

Josh is familiar with the ADS conversion process and has offered to provide this service to GW 

shareholders who wish to undertake this conversion.  

It is my understanding that once your Ordinary shares have been converted into ADSs, you can then 

instruct Hargreave Hale to continue to hold them on your behalf or execute the sale of the resulting 

ADSs on your behalf. Josh will be able to provide you with full details of the fees charged for ADS 

conversion and/or sale execution. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Adam George 

Company Secretary 

 

Suggested Broker contact details are as follows: 

Contact: Josh Sanford 

Email: josh.sanford@hargreave.com  

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7009 4944 
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